
Scheduled Maintenance to a water main and disruption
to residents and businesses on US HWY 17 South of
Kokomo Road and North of Water Tank Road
News Release Date
04-30-2021

Public Notice

From: The Director of Public Work and Utilities

Date: 4/30/21

Subject: Water Main Scheduled Maintenance on 5/3/21

 

Resident and Business,

The Town has scheduled Maintenance to the Water Line on Chicago and US HWY 17 on 5/3/21.
Due to this maintenance, you will experience a disruption to you water pressure from
approximately 9AM to 12PM. Following restoration of water pressure, we will be releasing a
precautionary boil water notice that is to remain in effect until a bacteriological study
determines that the water is safe to drink. If you have any questions, please call Town Hall at
863-439-1910.

 

Thank you for your patience as we work to improve utilities throughout the Town.

Sincerely,

Utilities Department

Town of Lake Hamilton
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